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City of Eastvale Seeks Congressional Funding for Future Civic Center Development 

 
EASTVALE, CALIF. – The City of Eastvale is proud to announce the recent submissions of six FY 2024-2025 
Congressional Directed Spending and Community Project Funding applications. If approved by Congress, 
the City of Eastvale will receive federal funds to support projects that enhance the quality of life of 
Eastvale residents.  
 
Through the annual federal government funding process, Members of Congress can request that 
spending be directed to specific projects within the districts in which they represent. This process is 
known as the Congressional Directed Spending (CDS) procedure in the Senate and the Community 
Project Funding (CPF) request in the House of Representatives. Each year, Senators and 
Congressmembers encourage state and local government agencies, tribal governments, and nonprofits 
to submit eligible funding requests for projects that benefit communities. Examples of eligible projects 
include, but are not limited to, construction of a new health clinic, planning for a flood protection project, 
renovation of a community center, or purchase of educational supplies. 
 
The City of Eastvale expresses its utmost gratitude to Senator Alex Padilla, Senator Laphonza Butler, 
Congressman Ken Calvert, and Congresswoman Norma Torres for the opportunity to submit funding 
requests. Staff submitted the following congressional funding requests for FY 2024-2025:  
 

Project Name: Submitted to: Request Amount: 
Citrus Reimagined Project Congressman Calvert $750,000 

Eastvale City Hall Senator Butler $8,000,000 
Eastvale City Hall Senator Padilla $8,000,000 
Eastvale Library Congresswoman Torres $6,000,000 

Eastvale Police Station Congresswoman Torres $6,000,000 
Eastvale Public Safety Enhancement Program Congressman Calvert $550,000 

 
The City of Eastvale extends a special appreciation to Senator Padilla, Senator Butler, Congressman 
Calvert, and Congresswoman Torres for their invaluable assistance and advocacy in support of these 
funding requests. Their commitment to our community is truly commendable. 
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About the City of Eastvale 
The City of Eastvale was founded on October 1, 2010, as an independent local government agency, 
governed by a five-member, elected City Council.  The City of Eastvale serves over 69,514 residents and 
encompasses 13.1 square-miles in western Riverside County.  Eastvale is a young and dynamic 
community filled with economic opportunity, tremendous growth, and strong values.   
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